
From: Peter Johnston  
Sent: Wednesday, August 20, 2025 7:44 AM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: comment 
 
In beginning to read the draft policy statement, I notice that the Acknowledgement names Coast Salish 
peoples, but the list of nations at the end includes at least two that are not Coast Salish nations: Wei 
Wai Kum and We Wai Kai, who are members of the Kwakwaka’wakw First Nations.  
There may be others, but these two I am aware of.  This should probably be corrected. 
 
Thanks,   Peter 
 
 


